
 

Reporting concerns around sexual and 

psychological safety 
NHS England is committed to ensuring the safety of all clinicians on a training 

placement or programme in the clinical learning environment. If you wish to 

report any concerns for yours or anyone else’s sexual or psychological safety, 

we recommend the steps below:  

 

If you do not feel comfortable following the steps above, please email the 

London Education Quality Team in confidence direct at: 

england.qrimanagement@nhs.net or, please complete the online form here: 

 

The following pages provide additional resources that you may find helpful: 

London Professional Support Unit: 

https://london.hee.nhs.uk/professional-development/spoc-single-point-

contact 

STEP 1

• In the clinical learning environment: speak to a senior 
clinician/educational supervisor/ward manager, or Freedom to 
Speak Up Guardian

STEP 2

• If no resolution with STEP 1: contact your programme director, 
personal tutor, link tutor, Head of School, Educational Institution, or 
Higher Education Institution (HEI)

STEP 3

• If no resolution after STEP 1 and 2: please contact the London 
Education Quality team via england.qrimanagement@nhs.net. 
Please include as much detail as possible, including what steps 
have been taken to escalate the concern locally
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